






 



 
Welcome message…….. 
Dear Students: 

I, Dushyant Kumar (Chief Trustee) want’s to welcome each of you on 

behalf of Dr. M.P.Singh College of Pharmacy which is approved by All 

India Council for Technical Education (AICTE) New Delhi, Pharmacy 

Council of India(PCI) New Delhi and Board Of Technical Education Uttar 

Pradesh (BTEUP), Lucknow. You are about to begin one of the most 

exciting times in your life, and everyone in our Campus feels happy to help 

you. It is a great opportunity to be a part of Dr. M.P.Singh College of 

Pharmacy such a repudiated Pharmacy College of Uttar Pradesh State. 

We are committed to helping all students be successful at the 

University and we are counting on you to play an active part. The 

Directorate of Students Support Services oversees and coordinates the 

Chaplaincy, Sports and Co-curricular activities, Students Accommodation 

and Catering, Student Clubs and Associations, Student Union, Placement 

Cell, Counseling Services and many other areas of student life. We are 

therefore confident that each member of the our college will contribute to 

your physical, emotional, intellectual and social development on campus. 

Please have a look at our website and take full advantage of our 

office to know more about the services that we offer which will definitely 

contribute to your success. Moreover, do not hesitate to contact us in case 

you are in doubt about anything or should you be seeking any assistance. 

You often hear that this is a special place, and it is! Its depth of 

character, traditions, diversity, commitment to academic excellence, as well 

as its beautiful natural surroundings contribute to making our campus such 

an exemplary academic environment. We want you to enjoy the campus and 

take full advantage of everything campus has to offer and, in doing so, we 

encourage you to take appropriate personal and collective precautions when 

living, learning, working, and playing here. 

We take your safety very seriously and we want you to do the same. 

Your safety is, and always will be, our department's greatest concern. We 

want you to know that we are always available to you, and we encourage 

you to contact us for any reason at any time. We have a multimodal system 



of communications comprised of an outdoor siren and audible speakers, mass 

email, cell phone (voice and/or text), telephone, and desktop alerts. A well 

equipped First Aid facility with Appointed Doctor is available for your 

wellness. 

 

All first year students enrolling are required to attend the Student 

Orientation. The full schedule will be availed during orientation. You will 

find highlights of each orientation day below: 

 Learn how to navigate around campus 

 Learn more about activities and sports available on campus 

 Receive your course schedule 

 Students Accommodation 

 Students ID 

 Safety & Security 

 College Health Services 

 

Dear Parents, On behalf of the staff I am happy to welcome your child 

to the college! We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you 

to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. We recognize that 

in order to be successful in college, our children need support from both the 

home and college. We know a strong partnership with you will make a great 

difference in your child’s education. As partners, we share the responsibility 

for our children’s success and want you to know that we will do our very 

best to carry out our responsibilities. 

Again, welcome to Dr M.P.Singh College of Pharmacy and we look 

forward to you having a safe and wonderful Campus Experience! Feel 

proud to be a part of our college.  

 

Dushyant Kumar 

Chief Trustee 


